
SAVE THE DATE... 

Grade 8 Graduation Dinner and Ceremony 

A reminder of the following very important dates and 

times for our upcoming TCS grade 8 graduation: 

 
For the grade 8 parents: 

Graduation dinner at Emmanuel Baptist: 

Key times for grade 8 graduates with their parents: 

4:45 - Parents/grade 8 graduates arrive at Emmanuel 

Baptist and corsages are handed out 

5:00 - Graduation class photo (note parents this is a 

key time because if we are late for this it will push the 

dinner time later.  Please make every effort to have 

your grade 8 graduate at Emmanuel Baptist by 4:45) 

5:30 - Dinner starts 

7:30 - parents, graduates and teachers leave the 

dinner to go to TCS to be on time for an 8:00 start 

(Grade 8 parents note an email of these important 

times will be sent home early this week) 

 
For the TCS Community: 

8:00 - Grade 8 graduation ceremony starts at TCS 

 
SPRING SOCIETY MEETING DATE CHANGED TO… 

TUESDAY, MAY 30, 2017 
It came to the attention of the board of directors over 

the weekend that our Spring Society Meeting lands on 

Ascension Day which, for a few of our supporting 

churches, means that there are evening church 

services on that same evening.  Unfortunately, even 

though the school calendar has been published since 

August 2016, this was not noticed until recently. 

 

Due to this conflict the TCS Spring Society Meeting will 

be changed to the evening of TUESDAY, MAY 30, 2017. 

 

Please note the change in date and thank you for 

your support in planning to attend our TCS 

membership meeting at that time. 

 
Final TCS Open House...June 12 

Please note our last open house of the year will be on 

Monday, June 12 from 9:00am - 12:00pm.  If you know 

of any potential future TCS parents please inform them 

of this morning.  We will also book individual tours with 

the principal at any time over the next few weeks or 

throughout the summer. 

 

 

TCS TRACK AND FIELD DAY:  FRIDAY, MAY 19th  

(Rain date:  Tuesday, May 23rd) 

TCS Track and Field Day is this FRIDAY, MAY 19TH!  

We are fortunate to have Unity students help run 

events again this year, but are still in need of parent 

volunteers to take specific age groups around to their 

events. We need help with the following groups: 
• Grade 4 Girls 

• Grade 5 Boys 

• Grade 6 Boys 

• Grade 7 Boys 

• Grade 8 Girls 7 Boys 

If you are able to help out in any way, please contact 

Miss Winger in the office. 
 

Chapel Speaker on Friday Reminds us...The Heavens 

Declare His Name!! 

This past Friday we were blessed to have apologist Tim 

Barnett (hosted by grade 6 - nice work grade 6!) talk 

to our students about the incredible creation our 

Heavenly Father made and how every square 

centimeter declares His name...every minute and 

every hour! Take 5 minutes and ask your child one or 

two things they learned about creation last Friday and 

how the world was made by God! 

 

Diving Deeper by Faith 
 

“Now faith is confidence in what we hope for and assurance 

about what we do not see.”  ~ Hebrews 11:1 
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TCS is Now Hiring a 30% teaching position for 

September 2017: 

TCS is now hiring for a part time/30% planning time 

teaching position, beginning in September of 2017.  

This position will either be on Tuesday, Wednesday 

and Thursday mornings from 8:30a - 11:00a OR on 

Tuesday and Wednesday mornings from 8:30a - 

12:30p.  This position will be a renewable one year 

term. 

Priorities will be given to certified teachers (OCT and 

CSTC [or working towards a CSTC]) and teachers with 

a variety of teachables (can cover various grades 

and subjects).  Please send your resume to 

tcsgen@timothychristianschool.ca or drop off at the 

front office before Friday, May 26 at 4:00p.  Please 

include church association in your resume, a short 

statement of faith and philosophy of Christian 

Education, as well as two teaching and one spiritual 

reference. 

Candidates will be shortlisted with interviews to take 

place in the last week of May. 

 
TCS is now Taking Applications for the TCS Teacher 

Supply List - for this year and Next Year 

Are you a teacher that is certified by the Ontario 

College of Teachers of Ontario?  Are you a 

committed Christian connected to a local church 

passionate about teaching students in JK - grade 8? 

Then we would love to hear from you!  The 

administration of TCS is now taking applications for 

supply teachers for our TCS supply teacher list for the 

remainder of this year and for the next school year. 

Please send your resume and references along with 

your statement of faith and philosophy of Christian 

education to the office.   

An interview and criminal records check will be 

completed by the successful candidates  before 

being placed on the list.  TCS office will be accepting 

resumes for the teacher supply list throughout the 

month of April. 

Golf Tournament at National Pines—May 26 

We have exciting news about the TCS Golf 

Tournament that you won’t want to miss. Golfers have 

the chance to win a Chevrolet Truck in a “Hole in 

One” Challenge on May 26th at National Pines! 

We’ve extended the Early Bird Registration to this 

coming Friday, May 19… don’t hesitate. REGISTER 

NOW! We look forward to another amazing 

tournament, see you on the course! 

*** see attached registration form; return to the school 

 

Homework Highlights   
Grade 4 

Wed. May 17   Math Test 

Thurs. May 18   Spelling Test: Lesson 27 

Thurs. May 25   Bible Test: Solomon 

Fri. May 26  Spelling: Lesson 29 

   Recorder Test: Bouffons 

Thurs. June 1  Science Test: Habitats 

Fri. June 2  Health Quiz: Nervous System 

   NO Spelling Test 

Mon. June 5   Book Bingo due 

Wed. June 7  Literature Test: LWW 

Fri. June 9  Spelling Test: Lesson 31 

Wed. June 14  Field Trip to Wye Marsh 

Thurs. June 15  MW—Proverbs 2: 9-10 (written) 
 

Grade 5 

Prof du Jour   Wednesday—Abbey 

                   Thursday—Rachel K. 

 

Wed. May 17   Bible Test: Jesus’ Early Ministry 

   Health Test 

Thurs. May 18   Math Test: Fractions &  

     Decimals  

Fri. May 26   R.A.G.W. due 
 

Grades 6-8 Homework info is available on Schoology. 



Still Looking for Church to rent beginning August 16 

We have had several ‘school tours’ from interested 

churches, but no confirmed ‘signed contracts’ yet. 

If you have any leads, please email the office at 

 tcsgen@timothychristianschool.ca    

 
Pasta Dinner and OPP Chorus—A wonderful evening! 

We would like to thank the 

OPP Chorus for joining us on 

Friday evening & performing 

after our Pasta Dinner. It was a 

wonderful night of food, 

fellowship & entertainment. 

 

Thank you to those who volunteered their time & 

dedicated efforts to this event. It wouldn't have been 

as successful without you! We are blessed to have 

people who work tirelessly to make the TCS 

community great. With the leftover food, we decided 

to donate four pots of sauce, two bags of buns, and 

the remaining pasta to the David Busby Centre on 

behalf of TCS. 

 

A note about the evening: This was not allocated as a 

fundraiser event, but rather as a "hospitality event" 

within our community. Opening our doors & bringing 

people in to enjoy time together at TCS.  

 

Thank you on behalf of Development & Marketing. 

Michelle Roberts 

Last visit to the TCS Library... 

Wednesday, May 31st is the LAST day to visit and sign 

out books at the TCS Library! 

Special thanks to our lovely library ladies…. Jenn 

Eisses, Diane Hedderson, Lindsay Eisses, Kelly Holjak, 

Suzie Hollema! 

 
A message from the TCS Battle of the Books 

Coaches.... 

Our Junior and Senior Battle of the Books teams 

travelled to King Christian School on Monday, April 24 

to compete against other Christian schools in BATTLE. 

The teams faced-off against other schools and won 

points by answering content questions as well as 

determining the name and author of a novel based 

on one small piece of information from the TEN 

required books. The questions are very specific and 

the team is under pressure to give their answer within 

a certain amount of time. Both teams were well 

prepared and did an amazing job at representing our 

school. The Junior Team placed third with 310 points 

(out of 5 teams) and was very proud of their 

performance. The Senior Team won two out of four 

battles and placed fifth with 385 points (out of 6 

teams). 

Thank you to all the parents who read the novels for 

us and made up questions to help our teams prepare 

for this event. Your help was crucial in this process! 

We’d also like to thank the many moms who travelled 

to King Christian to cheer on our teams… it was an 

exciting day! 

We encourage anyone who loves to read to think 

about joining our teams next year… listen for the 

announcements in October. 
Congratulations to our teams for all their hard work 

and perseverance in reading and studying 10 novels! 

It has been a wonderful year working with you all: 

Junior Team: Tyler VanLoenen, Mikayla Eisses, Katy 

Vanderboon, Liam Eisses, Eva Wilson, Mya Fairchild, 

Noah Abbott, Jackson Claus 

Senior Team: Christopher DeLenardo, Braydon 

Marchand, Julia Smith, Bethany Vanderboon, Shauna 

Vanderhorst, Paige VanDyke, Daniel Yassa 

--- Mrs. Kloosterman and Mrs. Vanderboon 

MAY 

17 Pizza Day (Wednesday) 

19 Track and Field Day 
22  Victoria Day—NO SCHOOL 

23 RAIN DATE: Track and Field 

26  Split Chapel, Pizza Day & Golf Tournament 
30 Spring Society Meeting 

 
JUNE 

1  Master Track & Field in Orillia 

2  Pizza Day 

6  RAIN DATE: Master Track and Field 

PITCH   
 
And the green grass grows… 

Spring is in the air, birds are singing and the grass is 

growing!!! There is an opportunity to cut the grass on 

the TCS grounds. If you are interested in helping out, 

please get in touch with Mike Huitema. 

mandbhuitema@hotmail.com 

 

You may report your hours by email to 

timothypitch@gmail.com or by filling out the paper 

forms on the info table in the school office.  



Hello Bus Patrollers!!! 

Yes, it is that time of year when your service and 

patience is rewarded!! Monday, June 5th  we are 

heading to  WONDERLAND!!!! And praying for warm 

weather! 

Meet at the school for 8:30 a.m. Parent drivers/

chaperones are needed (approximately 5 vans) and 

will be admitted into the park free of charge! Parking 

fees will be reimbursed. 
POLICE CHECKS REQUIRED FOR ALL PARENTS/

CHAPERONES 

Cost to students: NOTHING! 

On Mondays the park is open from 10 a.m.-8 p.m. so 

we will stay for the full day! There is no rain date.  

NOTE: Food is not permitted to enter the park. 

Further information: contact Mrs. Covert:  

tcovert@timothychristianschool.ca 

 
Water Bottles Needed 

The Grade 8 students are currently looking to collect 

500mL plastic water bottles with lids. If you have any 

plastic water bottles (new or used), please bring them 

in by May 31st. The water bottles must have a cap, be 

500mL, and must be in good condition. These water 

bottles will be used for a demonstration on the water 

crisis in Papua New Guinea showing how much water 

we, as Canadians, use on a daily basis on average.  
 

Old iPhones 

We are looking for old generation iPhones/iPods to be 

used for class learning and research. Please drop off 

donations to Bethany in the office. 

 
Coffee and Prayer Time—Monday Mornings 

Please feel free to join us, any week that you can, for 

a coffee/tea and a time of prayer on Monday 

mornings from 9-10am in the staff room.  Babies and 

pre-schoolers welcome! If you are unable to join us 

but have a prayer request, please email 

Isabel.back@gmail.com and we will add your request 

to our prayer list. 

 

re-Source Thrift Shop Barrie South  

MAJOR SORT NIGHT TONIGHT - at the Thrift SHOP –  

We have been blessed to receive some amazing 

silent auction display cases, which has spurred on a 

reconfiguration of the store. Volunteers are arriving at 

3:30pm until 9pm TODAY!!! If you have an hour or two 

or five... please stop by the store during this time. We 

are moving book cases, clothing and various 

departments today; we are cleaning and organizing! 

No task is too small and there all lots of tasks to go 

around. Come on out and support a great cause!!!  

 
EXTRA STAFF NEEDED THIS WEEK...  

We are holding a progressive sale this weekend at the 

shop. We are in need of our regular scheduled staff as 

well as extra staff this Saturday to help out. Our regular 

Saturdays need help...but this Saturday the need is 

even greater.  

 

Shift requirements  

4-5 pm Tuesday  

3-6 pm Thursday  

9:30-1:30 Friday  

1:30 - 5:30 x 2 - Friday  

9:30 - 1:30 - Saturday  

1:30 - 5:30 x 2 Saturday  

 

Giving back to the Community - It was an honour for 

the board of the re-Source Thrift Shop Barrie South to 

present the Barrie Pregnancy Resource Centre with a 

cheque for $2000! We are incredibly grateful for the 

work that this organization does for those women in 

need our community.  

Thank you to our amazing volunteers and shoppers for 

making this blessing possible. 






